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As a Jew in Maine I feel strongly that the best way to protect the safety of the Jewish 
people and of all people is to OPPOSE THIS BILL. Criticizing the State of Israel is 
healthy and is NOT anti-Semitic. Israel has committed atrocities against the people of 
Gaza. To support this in the name of safety for Jewish people, to use my people’s 
name as a reason for this violence, is truly what is antisemitic. 


